
Sent: 26/09/2023 9:16:08 PM
Subject: Application Number: DA2023/0998

To whom it may concern ,

I wish to lodge my concern re the above application.

Whilst I do believe that the Freshwater SLSC could do with some improvements I do not
agree with the design that had been submitted.

It is simply too large and not required. Why would we need such large restaurants when
already we have the Diggers , the Harbord Hotel , Pilu and the village restaurants . How do
you honestly think they will all operate profitably ?

Where is the parking ?

On any weekend and especially through summer the traffic coming through the village is
simply far too busy . Time and time again we see visitors driving carelessly through the village
often ignoring the ped crossings .

Freshwater simply does not have the access , car parking or demand for this development in
the current format .

Kind regards

Andrea Mckenzie
Homeowner
Wyuna Ave
Freshwater

Sent from my iPhone


